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I strongly oppose the S2ZHC proposal, that includes provisions for a "temporary" homeless tent city
in Gabriel Park. This entire park adjacent to the SWCC is a pristine and safe park frequented by not
only surrounding neighborhood families but day care organization outings for preschoolers,
numerous summer camp day programs for primary school age children and as soon as opened the
SW Community Center draws residents from all over the county. It is not a safe or acceptable
alternative to set up homeless camps in the Gabriel neighborhood park and SW community center.
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